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 Detectives are investigating a burglary that occurred at approximately 2:00 a.m. on 

February 25, 2020 at 1971 N.W. 17 Avenue. 

 

On February 25, 2020 the victim flagged down an officer to report that her business had 

been burglarized. The victim stated that the night prior she observed the suspect laying 

down on the side of her restaurant and asked him to leave the premises. When the victim 

returned the next day, she noticed that the rear shed was burglarized. She also had video 

footage from her surveillance cameras and stated that the suspect was the same person she 

asked to leave the premises the prior night.  

 

The video footage shows the suspect forcing open the shed doors. The suspect is then seen 

carrying several cleaning and cooking supplies and tossing them over the fence. In total 

over $300 in supplies were stolen. 

 

Detectives are working the case and need assistance in identifying the suspect. 

 

Suspect: White male, 35 – 50 years old, with short black hair, last seen wearing a black t-

shirt with white letters, a black ball cap, blue jeans, and sneakers.  

 

 

Surveillance video link provided by WeTransfer: 
https://we.tl/t-6UIxnV1kZX  
 

 

 

 
Anyone with information is urged to contact the Miami Police Department’s Burglary Unit at (305) 603-6030. Those 

with information that wish to remain anonymous can contact Miami-Dade Crime Stoppers at (305) 471- TIPS (8477), 

visit www.crimestoppersmiami.com and select “Give a Tip” or Send a text message to 274637. Enter CSMD followed 

by the tip information and press send. 

Ofc. Michael Vega 
Lt. R. Valdes / Sgt. S. Green  

200225-0014299 
March 10, 2020 
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